
  

  

 

 

The sad news that former Golden Eagles member Captain Joe Portlock has taken his last 

flight West was just provided by Golden Eagles member Captain Jim Farrow. There are no 

details of Captain Portlock`s passing other than it occurred around the first of May. No 

services have been announced. Additional information will be provided as it is received.  

 

Captain Portlock was a pilot/flight instructor with Frontier Airlines prior it`s being acquired by 

Continental. He subsequently served as an Assistant Chief Pilot in the Denver Chief Pilot`s 

Office and later served in the Continental Flight Training Department.  

 

The Golden Eagles sends it`s condolences to Joe`s family and wishes them peace and 

comfort at this difficult time. We also wish Joe smooth air, favorable winds and clear skies 

for his final flight. Rest in peace Captain, and Godspeed. You will be missed. 
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